RE:  S 6610B, A 9710C

Dear Assemblyman/Senator:

In agreement with the attached memorandum of opposition, YOUR ORGANIZATION urges you to oppose this proposal to limit the deductibility of charitable gifts in an attempt to balance the state budget.  Limiting the deductibility of gifts from individuals of high net worth injures the nonprofit organizations in our communities.  These are organizations that have provided needed services in the face of repeated government funding cuts.  
Many individuals of means in New York have stepped up to support the nonprofit sector in a time of serious economic recession.  Please do not penalize the very individuals you have appealed to for help in serving people in need.  In a time of economic trouble, this does not seem like a formula for success.

Please take a moment to review the attached memorandum. The over 23,000 nonprofits Upstate New York look to state government to work with them in support of the sector.  You look to the nonprofit sector to deliver vital services.  Please do not enact measures that inhibit our ability to raise necessary money to support our work.

